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Friday 5th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

The day has finally come when we can welcome our children back to school. We are all really excited 

about seeing all the children back in class from Monday. 

We will continue to teach a full and broad curriculum in school. Although we will teach a carousel of 

activities on a Wednesday, this will be taught by your child’s own class teacher in order to reduce the 

contact between “bubbles”. All children will need to come to school in their PE Kit every THURSDAY.  

Children will continue to work on times tables and spelling activities in school. As before Christmas, 

your child will be given a set times table to learn each week, personalised Rapid Recall facts and a list 

of spellings. Each class will have weekly tests to monitor progress. 

Hazel Class and Sycamore Class will have their tests on a TUESDAY 
Silver Birch Class will have their tests on a Friday 

 
Swimming: we will contact you in the next few weeks regarding school swimming lessons. 
 
School Uniform: school uniform must be worn in line with our School Uniform Policy.  Please note 
children must wear black shoes and not black trainers.  If there are any questions regarding this, 
please contact the school office. 

 
We look forward to seeing all the children back on Monday. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Lower Junior Team. 
 

 


